
Hi, 
 
For the last several years, I have suffered from a severe disability, which has prevented me from taking 
more than one or two showers a week. Naturally, my water usage is really low. Since the drought, I am 
super conservative, not flushing all the time and saving water when I wash vegetables, the pets water 
dish, etc.  
 
However, during the past 2 months, my new doctor has found a medication that helps my energy and 
depression (not 100%).  I still won't have the energy to take a shower every day, but my water usage will 
obviously be increased if I am able to get out of my house more than every two weeks (literally) and do 
errands grocery shopping and get my prescriptions now.  
 
If you are comparing my last years water usage – where usually, I'm not even charged a service charge, 
that will only hurt me, won't it? I have to keep my expenses very low since I have a very limited income. 
 
Thank you, 
Kaira  
 


